
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Scholastic Book Club 

 

  
29 January 2015 
  
Dear Parent 

Scholastic Book Club 

An easy and affordable way to buy some great books is to order from the 
Scholastic Book Club.  Books for all ages from babies to teenagers are 
available. 
  
We have set up the latest school group order online.  This means you can 
now order the full range, not just those on offer in the Teen Book Club leaflet 
distributed to Year 7 and 8 boys. 
   
Orders can be placed by all parents, not just those with boys in Years 7 and 
8. 
  
Online orders need to be placed by Friday 27 February.  After that date the 
orders will be confirmed and the books delivered to school for us to hand out. 
If you are buying a present for your son, please get in touch with us to 
arrange an alternative means of collection.  For every £1 spent, 20p goes 
back to the school to spend on books for the library! 
  
Please take a look at what’s on offer here: 
  
http://clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/bishop-wordsworths-boys 
  
Thank you 
  
The Library Team 
BWS 
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


